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Damon, Jessica

From: lin6261 <lin6261@aol.com>

Sent: Monday, February 03, 2020 9:26 PM

To: DEP, SilverMapleWind

Subject: Clifton mtg and contact info

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Good evening and thank you so much for the meeting tonight.   My name is Linda Graban.  I had written you a 
comment a few weeks ago but now I am not sure it was received, as I did not receive information about the 
meeting.  It was my looking for something else on Clifton's web site that I came across the "notice" for this 
mtg.  On a side note, Clifton clerks, and selectpersons are not very good at providing information for this type 
of mtg.   
 Anyway, could you let me know if you received my comments so I can send again if you did not. 
Also, the 1st question asked by Steven Mogul about real estate values is extremely important.  I did a quick scan through 

the paper on the standards you had for is to look at and I believe the fact that the property values are impacted by the 

senic view they provide/ or hinder/devalue could be seen in B (page 2 and 3 and I believe several other sections as well. 

I am a licensed Real Estate Agent and the visual/senic impact of the windmills that are already there are significant.  

When thefirst 5  (pisgah mtn) were being permitted I inquired at a real estate office in Lincoln and the economic/senic 

impact on real estate values was extremely significant in that area. 

I would love to talk with you, or at least make sure you received my prior email. 

Thank you,  

Linda Graban 

212 Bobcat Road  

Clifton me 04428 

207-944-0238 

207-843-6845 

 

 

 
Sent from my U.S.Cellular© Smartphone 

 


